CPG/1537/2016 (A) GLOBAL CONNECTIVITY SERVICES
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Contracting Authority intends to make the framework agreement available for use by other Central Government Departments and their Agencies and Non Departmental Public Bodies (NDPBs) and their statutory successors and organisations created as a result of re-organisation or organisational changes.
It is anticipated that the initial call-off will be for an expected maximum duration of five years with options to extend for up to a total of two further years. The expected duration of any other call-offs is not known, however no call-off agreement term shall not extend beyond 7 (seven) calendar years from the end of the Framework Agreement Term.
As this is a framework agreement, there will be no contractual commitment to any part of the services. However, significant elements are expected to be called off at the point at which the framework is awarded (or very shortly thereafter), whilst others will be available as options to expand the scope of the services within the FCO or to other framework customers.
The FCO will be the Contracting Authority for this procurement, acting on behalf of the Procuring Bodies and potentially other UK public bodies who may use the services.  
